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Dear Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing this letter on behalf of Jaydian Miller, a former colleague, but more 
importantly about someone that I truly respect and admire.  
 
Jaydian held the position of Assistant Guest Services Manager at Grand Hyatt at Baha 
Mar. During the time that I worked with Jaydian, I found him to be a highly motivated 
and caring individual.  He always maintained a positive attitude and continuously 
collaborated and worked effectively with fellow associates and peers alike. More 
specifically, Jaydian oversaw The Department during the search for a Department 
Lead.  In addition to developing Training Manuals and Standard Operating Procedures, 
Jaydian handled the recruitment of hiring of more than 30 associates.   
 
Jaydian consistently displayed a high degree of professionalism and dedication to his 
work.  During the pre-opening of Baha Mar, many people commented on Jaydian’s high 
quality of work and attention to details. There is no project or task that he cannot 
complete. Jaydian possesses superior interpersonal skills and works well independently 
or in a group setting.  He was respected and liked by his peers and managers alike at 
Grand Hyatt at Baha Mar. He was also involved with The Leadership Development 
Institute where he provided motivation and mentorship to thousands of youth in The 
Bahamas. He gave them a sense of hope and The Institute produced 650 graduates.  
 
In both professional and personal realms, Jaydian is a leader.  He has great potential 
and drive, and I am confident that he will be an asset to your organization.   
 
If given the opportunity, I would rehire Jaydian again. I am confident that you will find 
him to represent all that you are looking for in a Business Partner.  As you can see, I hold 
Jaydian in high regard.   
 
If I can be of any further assistance, please have do not hesitate to contact me directly 
at richard.elliott@hyatt.com or 808-237-7888. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard Elliott 
General Manager 
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